
Company News

Seeking your views – International Group of 
P&I Clubs survey

The International Group of P&I Clubs (IG), of which Gard is a member, is currently 
conducting some research into the work it performs on behalf of the P&I community 
and the majority of the world’s commercial shipowners and operators.
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The aim of the research is to help the IG review the range of services it currently 
provides and to understand how it can better assist Club Members.

By participating in the survey you will help improve the services delivered through 
the activities of the IG. Hence you are kindly asked to complete the IG survey which 
should take no longer than 15 minutes. Please note that you are asked to provide 
opinions on the International Group, not Gard. Your opinions are extremely valuable 
and we are therefore grateful for your participation.

To access the survey, please click this link or paste it into a web browser:

 https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/IG_P_and_I

You are kindly asked to complete the survey by close of business on Friday, 28 
April 2017

 Additional information about the survey:

• The survey is being conducted by an independent research agency (Navigate PR).

• Neither Gard nor other clubs will see your completed questionnaire and you will 
not be asked to provide your own name or that of your company unless you want to.

• Some fleets are partly entered with Gard and partly entered with one or more other 
club(s). If you have already completed this questionnaire on request from another 
club, you do not need to complete it again.

If you have any questions, please contact Christen Guddal, Head of Claims, email 
christen.guddal@gard.no .
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